
SEND US YOUR PHOTOS! 
 

We really miss seeing your faces in the pews! We are therefore going to copy 
what a priest in Italy did. He asked his parishioners to send him a photo of themselves 
or their family and the priest then printed them out and affixed them to the pews before 
he started the celebration of Mass. 
 

 
 

We invite you to send us a photo of yourself or your family or a loved one (living 
or deceased) and we will print them out and affix them to the pews for our 10:00 am 
Easter Sunday live stream Mass.  

Of course, it won’t be the same as having you physically present at Mass to 
celebrate the Resurrection of Jesus, but it will be a beautiful reminder to us that our 
parish family is in some way present to us and united. Likewise, this can help you to in 
some way feel as though you are back in church, even if just by means of photos. 
Please send your photos to: frbrianneedles@gmail by Good Friday, April 10th (but 
don't delay!).  

In your email, please feel free to include the names of everyone in the photos so 
that we can also write the names on the back of the photos. Photos of individuals, 
couples, or entire families are fine.  

By the way, if your children or grandchildren haven't been to church in a while, 
here's your chance to get them there! 

We look forward to “seeing” all of you on Easter Sunday morning! 


